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In reply please quote: AG:vv 

 
 
The Hon. Dominic Perrottet, MP 
Minister for Finance and Services  
GPO Box 5341 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

By Fax: (02) 9339 5550 
 
Dear Minister, 
 
 
I write regarding the article in today’s Daily Telegraph indicating that the 
announcement in relation to the privatisation of State Fleet is imminent.  The 
Association represents members employed in State Fleet.  We ask that, prior to 
making any announcement, you first consult with the union in relation to what is 
proposed and the underlying rationale for the decision. 
 
We have seen no business case that represents any long term cost savings and in 
fact we are advised that State Fleet makes substantial revenue. 
 
We also seek details in relation to how this proposal came about and whether it was 
as a result of an unsolicited bid from Go-Get. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
ANNE GARDINER 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
 
2 October 2014 

 


